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South Dublin County Council

Corporate Services, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24
Telephone: 01 4149083
Email: csmeetings@sdublincoco.ie

Mr. Brian Lenihan, T.D.,
Dept. of Finance,
Government Buildings,
Upper Merrion St.,
Dublin 2.

174 December, 2009

Please quote our ref. no. on all correspondence:
REF. M2/1209

Re Motion passed at Meeting of South Dublin County Council

Dear Minister Lenihan,

I wish to inform you that South Dublin County Council at its meeting held on 14"
December 2009 passed the following motion:

“Noting the government’s intention to establish the National Asset
Management Agency (NAMA), this council calls on the Minister for
Finance to reconsider the proposal. We believe that the
establishment of NAMA will lead to ordinary taxpayers bailing out
irresponsible bankers and developers, and to a high level of
government borrowing which future generations will have to repay
while billions of euros are being used to bail out the banks basic
services, resulting in reduced funding to local councils for essential
services.

As this council is gravely concerned that the resources used to bail
out the banks will derive local councils of necessary funding to
develop and run local services we hereby call on the Minister for
Finance not to proceed with the proposed establishment of NAMA
and urge the public to support the Dublin demonstration scheduled
for 19th September 2009.”

I should be grateful for your comments at your earliest convenience.
Yours sincerely,

o

O N}’ary Maguire
/ Meetings Administrator
Corporate Services Department
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